

## Donna Mullens <donna.mullens@edcgov.us>

## Fwd: FW: 7/27/15 agenda item PRC14-86

1 message

Vickie Sanders < vickie.sanders@edcgov.us>
To: Donna Mullens < donna.mullens@edcgov.us>

Mon, Jul 27, 2015 at 2:38 PM

Vickie Sanders
Parks Manager
County of El Dorado
Chief Administrative Office
530-621-7538
FAX: 530-642-0301



----- Forwarded message -----

From: Larry Weitzman < weitzman@directcon.net>

Date: Mon, Jul 27, 2015 at 1:51 PM

Subject: FW: 7/27/15 agenda item PRC14-86

To: vickie.sanders@edcgov.us

From: Larry Weitzman [mailto:weitzman@directcon.net]

Sent: Monday, July 27, 2015 1:11 PM

To: 'vicki.sanders@edcgov.us'

Subject: 7/27/15 agenda item PRC14-86

Dear Ms. Sanders, I have read the agenda for the above captioned item and more particularly your memo dated July 20, 2015 to the PRC which gives an overall synopsis of future projects and the options related thereto. First, I want to emphasize that the county for the past three years, including F/Y 15-16 has and is suffering from substantial structural deficits which will total in excess of \$30 million. While Parks and Rec are a low priority within county government and public need and suffers as a result of these huge deficits, it makes entertaining new projects even more difficult as new maintenance costs will only create additional spending as EDC already has existing maintenance costs for the current county parks system.

However the idea of obtaining funding through the use of the Transit Occupancy Tax does consider merit and should be investigated and publicly discussed.

Sincerely,

Larry Weitzman

Placerville, Ca